
                         

 

 
 

                                                                                                              31st January 2022 

  

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Year 5 Educational Visit to the Floral Pavilion – Wednesday 2nd February 2022   
 
We have been offered the chance to take Year 5 children to The Floral Pavilion Theatre, 
New Brighton to watch a production of ‘Legally Blonde’. This will take place on the morning 
of Wednesday 2nd February. The children need to come to school in full uniform at the normal 
time and will be taken by coach to New Brighton in the morning. 
 
We are due to return to school at lunch time so those children who normally have a school 

lunch will not be affected. 
 
The tickets and transport are being provided to us free of charge by St Mary’s College who 
are putting on the performance. This is a fantastic opportunity for the children to experience 
the theatre and support a local school’s production. 
 
If you do not wish for your child to attend the production or if you have any questions please 
contact the school office on 677 1235 or email year5@eastway.wirral.sch.uk  
 
Yours sincerely, 
         
Mr Mark Rainer    
Year 5 Class Teacher 

 
  

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

  
  

Eastway Primary School   
Rossall Road    

Moreton   
Wirral    

CH46 8TA   

Headteacher:  Mrs Emily Morris   
  

 :    0151 677 1235    

:    schooloffice@eastway.wirral.sch.uk   

:     eastway - primary.eschools.co.uk   
  

  
  

  

  

Bringing Learning to Life 
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